
Janice Dickinson ‘Couldn’t Be
Happier’  Over  Engagement  to
Dr. Robert Gerner

By Nic Baird

Former America’s Next Top Model judge Janice Dickinson is
engaged to Dr. Robert Gerner, UsMagazine.com reports. This is
Dickinson’s fourth marriage. Gerner, nicknamed ‘Rocky’, is a
prominent  psychopharmacology expert. The couple have only
been  dating  for  three  months,  but  “it  was  love  at  first
sight,” Dickinson said. “I intend to make Rocky the happiest
man in the world for the rest of his life.”

What are some things to beware of when you think it’s love at
first sight?

Cupid’s Advice:
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Everyone wants to believe in love at first sight. The romantic
concept is in every love story ever told, so why not in our
lives as well? While having a good first impression of someone
is definitely a good sign, it’s not a fool-proof system:

1. Infatuation: Often mistaken for love at first site, we can
become suddenly infatuated with someone we find attractive, or
who seems too cool to be true. Sometimes they aren’t that
cool. Sometimes you don’t consider if they’re compatible with
you when you’re so enthralled with their beauty.

2. Incompatible: After a brief chat it should become clear if
your personalities don’t click. However, wait for the second
date before writing their name on your mirror. Explore how
they  feel  about  life,  issues  important  to  you,  and
relationships.

3. Unavailable: Make sure first of all that this person can
offer you what you’re looking for. Maybe they’re avoiding
relationships at all costs. It’s possible they work too much
to be able to give you much time. Understand how you would fit
into their life.

Have you ever believed in love at first sight? Share your
experiences below!


